

# NORTHBRIDGE SAFETY COMMITTEE

James Shuris, P.E., MBA - Chairman/Director of Public Works & Town Engineer
7 Main Street, Whitinsville, MA 01588
(508) 234-3581 jshuris@northbridgemass.org

September 22, 2021

Northbridge Board of Selectmen Northbridge Memorial Town Hall 7 Main Street, Whitinsville MA 01588

Dear Board of Selectmen:

The Northbridge Safety Committee met **WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 22, 2021** at the Police Department Chairman James Shuris, George Murray, Police Chief Tim Labrie, Fire Chief David White.

The following members of the public were in attendance: None

#### **CALL MEETING TO ORDER**

Chairman Jim Shuris called the meeting to order at 10:00AM.

#### I. APPROVAL OF MINUTES-

Upon motion duly made (Shuris) Safety Committee voted to ACCEPT the meeting minutes of August 31, 2021

### **II. OLD/NEW BUSINESS**

Gary Bechtoldt to set up Safety meeting for Winston Woods

# III. STATUS OF ACTION:

Safety Committee reviewed status on Conservation parking area on Shining Rock Drive. No parking signs to be posted on both sides of the street in the area of the lot. Dave Pickart (Conservation Agent) will be putting up a signage of Conservation land rules. No Parking signs will be installed by DPW.

# IV. NEXT SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING DATE

**TBD** 

## V. ADJOURNMENT

Having no additional business, the Safety Committee adjourned its meeting Wednesday September 22, 2021 at or about 10:15 AM.

			₹ <u>.</u>

Meeting Minutes - 22 September 2021

Respectfully yours,

James Shuris, F.E., MBA
Director of Jublic Works & Town Engineer
CHAIRMAN, NORTHBRIDGE SAFETY COMMITTEE

-KMC

Cc: Northbridge Town Clerk

/File

Northbridge Town Manager

Lt. Timothy Labrie